
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Remembrance and Respect. 
Our week began with the whole school attending a short service of remembrance led by Rev Linda Porter and the Royal British Legion. The 
school council representatives from each class laid a wreath made by the children; it was moving to hear all of the children sing as part of the 
service after the two minutes silence. We would like to say a huge thank you to the Royal British Legion and Reverend Linda who helped to 
organise the service and share the act of Remembrance with the children. 
 
We have continued to explore our core values of Love, Courage and Respect with the children this week through our work on Anti-Bullying. I 
would like to say a huge well done to the children in year 5 and year 6 who helped to prepare and deliver worship on Thursday. They did a 
thought provoking presentation that encouraged the other children to consider the themes around respect for one another and how it could 
help to combat bullying. We will continue this in our PSHE lessons and next week two more groups of children from year 5 and year 6 will 
have the opportunity to give their presentations during worship.  
 
This week all of the children have undertaken a number of assessments. We have our Parent Consultation Evenings coming up on Monday 
26th November and Tuesday 27th November 2018. Some teachers will be offering both dates, depending on the size of their class, while oth-
ers will be offering one evening. Booking sheets are now available in the school office with the dates and times for everyone. We would like to 
reassure parents that if they are unable to make an appointment at the times on offer, their child’s class teacher will be prepared to meet with 
them at an alternative time. We would like to encourage all parents to take the opportunity to meet with the class teacher as this is a valuable 
way of being updated on progress and attainment for the term. In the meantime, if there is anything that you would like to discuss about your 
child’s education, please do not hesitate to speak to the class teacher or me. 
 
Well done and thank you to everyone for their contributions to our Children In Need Mufti Day. 
 
Best wishes, Mrs Fox 

 

 

Heather’s Healthy Hearty Menu  Attendance % 
Mars 100 

Jupiter 100 
Venus 99.15 
Saturn 99.42 

Neptune 95.91 
Pluto 97.22 

Mercury 100 

Whole 
School 

98.60 

Congratulations to Years R, 1 and 6 for 

their positive attendance this week! 

 

Respect – Anti-bullying Week 

Dear God, 

Please help us to value and respect the people 
around us, our family, our friends, the people 

we meet in everyday lives. 

Help us to realise that we are special, that we 
all have feelings and can feel hurt both outside 

and inside. 

Help us to treat others as we would want them 

to treat us. 

Collective Worship 

Mars Nevaeh ~  for working really hard at counting with Mrs Tate every day, and making 

good progrees. 

Jupiter Lucy and Lyra ~ for fantastic number sentences using part whole model. 

Venus Charlie ~ for his super problem solving. 

Saturn Joe ~ for writing a very effective letter with great descriptions 

Neptune Sean ~ for his positive attitude to learning in all subjects 

Pluto Sydnie ~ for her fantastic work in Maths, Darcey ~ for her resourcefulness is Maths 

Mercury Leo ~ good resilience whilst doing tests this week. 

Golden Book 

Mon 
Beef meatballs in tomato sauce with rice, coleslaw, sweetcorn OR vegetable 

lasagna and jacket wedges, followed by eves pudding with custard/yoghurt/

fresh fruit platter 

Tues 
Roast turkey with roast potatoes and gravy, broccoli, cauliflower OR mixed 

vegetable loaf, followed by oaty peach crumble with custard/yoghurt/fresh fruit 

platter 

Weds 
Chicken and broccoli pasta bake, peas carrots, OR quorn mince bolognaise 

with spaghetti, followed by pineapple loaf, yoghurt, fresh fruit chunks 

Thurs 
Spaghetti beef Bolognese, roasted mixed vegetables, OR chickpea curry with 

rice followed by  chocolate oaty cookie with fruit yoghurt/yoghurt/fresh fruit 

salad 

Fri 
Fish fingers, chips with baked beans and garden peas wholemeal cheese and 

tomato quiche, followed by yoghurt and fruit station 



November 

Friday 23rd ~ Open Afternoon for New Parents, 1.30-4.30pm 
Mon 26th ~ Parent consultations, YR—Year 6 
Tues 27th ~ Parent consultations, Y3—Year 6 
Fri 30th  ~ Flu immunisations 
  ~ Tree decorating, present wrapping, BSA AGM 

 
December 

Fri 7th  ~ 3pm Christmas Fair 
Tues 18th ~ Nativity 6pm 
Weds 19th ~ Nativity 1.15pm 
Thurs 20th ~ Last day of term 
Fri 21st   ~ Development Day - No School 

DIARY DATES 

Children are invited to come to School dressed in non-uniform for the 
following days: 

 
 

 
We raised £94.45 for Children in Need today. 
 

 
Friday 23rd Nov - Mufti day in aid of the 
Christmas Fair 
Reception, Years 1 & 2 - donations for the 
Chocolate Tombola  
Years 3,4,5 & 6 - donations for the Bottle 
Tombola 

 
Friday 7th Dec - Our Christmas Fair is 3-6pm, Children are invited to 

wear Christmassy Clothes - No donations required today! 
 

 
Friday 14th Dec - Christmas Jumper day 

Donations for Save the Children UK. 

If you have any unwanted gifts or would like to donate anything 

for the Christmas fair Raffle prizes please hand them in to the 

office. 

Mufti Days 

 

There will be NO Football club on   

Tuesday 20th afterschool for years 3&4 or 

Sports Skills on Friday for years 1&2 due to 

football matches. 

 

After School Clubs - Next week 

Christmas Fair 

There will be Read, Write Inc. meetings for Reception Class parents on Monday 

19th November at 2.15pm and Wednesday 21st November at 8.30am. 

Reception Parents 

Mrs Snow very kindly took some wonderful class and whole school 

photographs. We are selling class photos for £3 each or a class and 

whole school photo for £5. Proceeds will be split between the School 

Fund and The Royal British Legion. 

World War 1 Day photos 


